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To:  Public Service Commission 
 
From: Office of Consumer Services 
Michele Beck, Director 
Gavin Mangelson, Utility Analyst 
 
Date: May 13, 2016 
 
Subject:  Reply Comments Docket 16-035-03 
 

In the Matter of: Rocky Mountain Power’s Procurement Policy and 
Procedures Updates 

 
The Office of Consumer Services (Office) offers the following Reply Comments in 

response to the Request for Input Regarding Scheduled Hearing posted by the Public 

Service Commission (Commission) on May 4, 2016. 

The Office supports cancellation of the scheduled hearing in this docket unless 

objections are raised by any other party in Reply Comments; to include any that may 

not have yet participated in this docket. 

 

 
Copies To:  Rocky Mountain Power 

 Robert Lively, Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
  
 Division of Public Utilities 
 Chris Parker, Director 
 Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 


